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Newsletter week 2, Term 2, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Caregivers,  
 
I hope that you are all well in your bubble and are making use of the weather to get outside and have a 

break. 

 
I hope that the first 3 days of on-line learning has gone well for you and any problems you may have 

encountered have been sorted now. If you have not managed yet to access on-line learning- through class 

dojo or seesaw, please give it a go with your child. The teachers have worked hard to ensure that there is a 

variety of things to learn and experience and a range of websites to use. Also remember that there is 

educational learning on the television channels as well.   

 

Thank you to those who have already worked on the different learning platforms and I know the teachers 

love the photos and video clips you send to them as well.  

 

I am aware that some of our students at present do not have access to any digital device and I am working 

through the process to get  a device to them. The delay has been packaging which should arrive today 

(Monday) and then I will get them to them via courier when they are free. 

 

I was hoping to be able to tell you what our school setting will look like when /if we get moved to Level 3, but 

we are still awaiting that information from the Government on Monday afternoon at 4.00pm. Once we have 

the further details from the Ministry of Education, we will be able to plan for our school and its community. I 

will post this information on all of our digital sites- classdojo, website, Jigsaw and Flexibuzz. 

 

In the meantime, thank you all for your work at home to support your families and children with their learning. 

Take care in your bubble. 

 

Together in Learning 

Sue Buckley 

 

 

 

 

 

 


